SDMC Meeting June 2, 2022

Teacher Name	Grade Level
Crystal Stolle	PK
Dana Tritico	Wraparound
Lara Cordill	Sped
Lesley Wolfe	FA
Amanda Cooper	5
Petra Gallegus	3
Lazaro Medina	Lith
castillo	K
S. Rey	Znd
Sandre Infante	Ist
Elizabeth Espinoza	AP
4VLP)	Principal
3	

Janowski Elementary

SDMC & Safety/Security Meeting June 2, 2022

End of school procedures

- Cleaning of classrooms
- When throwing away materials ask first if it is in the school inventory

Monday, June 6th and Tuesday, June 7th

- Monday class parties
 - O Parents are allowed to drop of items as long as they are store bought
 - O Parents are allowed to pick up the pizza or other fast food the grade level is ordering
- Tuesday last day of classes
 - All student materials should have been sent home before Tuesday
- Movies for Monday and Tuesday
 - O A request should be sent to principal (Bazan) via email
 - Request should have the movie and the purpose of showing the movie
 - Only students with signed permission slips will be able to see the movie
- SDMC elections for 2022 2023 school year

Safety and Security

- Continue to follow all safety protocols for students and adults
- Concerns or issues around the campus

SIP - finalizing results of all assessments

Questions or concerns

Janowski Elementary

7500 Bauman Houston, Texas 77022

Through rigorous and engaging instruction provided within a safe and structured environment Janowski Elementary prepares Pre-Kinder thru 5th grade students for higher education and beyond.

SDMC Minutes Thursday, June 2, 2022

Members Present: Ms. Bazan, Ms. Espinoza, Ms. Mendez, Ms. Tritico, Ms. Stolte, Ms. Castillo, Ms. Infante, Ms. Rey, Ms. Gallegos, Mr. Medina, Ms. Cooper, Ms. Wolfe, Ms. Cordill

End of school procedures

- Clean out classrooms and take home personal belongings
- Make sure to keep any items that are part of school inventory

Monday, June 6th – Class parties for all grade levels. Parents can volunteer to pick-up and drop-off items. Food should be store bought. All classes are going to the café on Monday.

Tuesday, June 7th – Last day of school for students. Do not send home unwanted or outdated supplies and continue to send materials each day so students have minimal to carry on the last day of school (Report cards go home with EOY determination/promotion status).

Movies for Monday and Tuesday – Requests need to be sent to Ms. Bazan via e-mail for approval. Include purpose and link to instruction. If movie is PG-13, a permission slip must be sent home for parent to sign. Only students with signed permission slips can watch PG-13 movies. G movies do not require a permission slip, but still let Ms. Bazan know. May stream a movie school-wide next week as well.

SDMC elections for 2022-2023:

Pre-K - Baltazar 4th - TBD Kinder - Castillo 5th - Wolfe

1st - Infante Fine Arts - Coach Moore

2nd – TBD SPED - Cordill

3rd - Simon

Safety and Security - Stay alert and aware at all times.

- Do not leave doors propped open will implement new procedures for next year for service providers on campus
- · Keep parking lot gates locked when leaving campus

SIP - finalizing results of all assessments

Other concerns:

- Teachers should continue to monitor students closely and review discipline rules. Too many behavior issues lately. No backpacks or cell phones for 4th and 5th grade students.
- Teacher technology will be picked up next Tuesday/Wednesday.
- Teacher celebrations next Wednesday, June 8th breakfast will be served.
- Water fountains will be working in summer school.
- Reach books out of adoption. Teachers may discard or send home with students.